

Chantry Community Academy



Mrs K Duncan Headteacher

Mr A Reese Chief Executive Officer Ordnance Road, Gravesend, Kent, DA12 2RL

Tel: 01474 350011

Email: office@chantry.kent.sch.uk

Website: www.sflt.org.uk

Thursday 8th September 2022

EYFS in school Owl Visit

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Tuesday 4th October we have planned for our early years classes to have a special educational visit from Hartley Owls. The children will be able to see a range of different Owl species and hear a short educational talk about the similarities and differences between them. Every child will have the exciting opportunity to hold an owl and have their photograph taken doing so. The visit will also coincide with the children's literacy book, 'Owl Babies'.

Apart from being a lovely experience for them we are also hoping that they will get to enjoy learning more about the birds, have lots of speaking and listening opportunities using new vocabulary and spark many more creative moments.

In order for this event to take place we would need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £1 per child, which can be paid via ParentPay. Please ensure that payments are made by Friday 30^{th} September.

Yours Sincerely,

Mr Andrew Penning,

Assistant Headteacher (EYFS)

















